
From: Jeffrey Delapena
To: greg flakus
Cc: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan; Bart Catching; Oliver Orjiako; Jose Alvarez
Subject: RE: Growth plan
Date: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 8:30:36 AM

Good day, Greg,
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the Growth plan. I have forwarded them to staff,
and will add this to the Index of Record.
 
From: greg flakus <flakus24@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 8:04 PM
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan <comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Growth plan

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

I am writing to make a few comments on your plan. The proposed alternative adopted
creates too much housing density. More study is needed on this. Also north county and
ridgefield have expanded with no roads and infrastructure.please strengthen your
requirements for this important area.
 
Greg flakus 13111 NE 5th Ave, Vancouver, WA 98685
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